
 
NEWS RELEASE 

Rift Valley Changes Annual General Meeting Date  

Vancouver, BC / July 12, 2018 – Rift Valley Resources Corp. (the 
“Company”) (CSE: RVR) advises that it has changed the planned date of its 
Annual General Meeting of shareholders from Thursday, August 16, 2018 to 
September 6, 2018 at 11:00 a.m. at the corporate office, Vancouver, B.C. 
The Company also advises that there will be no change to the Shareholder of 
Record date.   

The change of meeting date was deemed necessary by management in order 
to compile more current information for the proposed AGM Information 
Circular.   

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD 

 

Griffin Jones  
CEO 

Neither the Canadian Securities Exchange nor its regulation services 
provider has reviewed or accepted responsibility for the adequacy or 
accuracy of the content of this news release.  


